should Voting
Be Mandatory?

Join the Office of Public Policy Events and the UWF
Speech and Debate team for a debate on voting. This
event is free and open to the public.

Resolved: Voting should be mandatory.

Monday, September 30 | 6:00 p.m.
Commons Conference Center & Zoom Webinar

Light Refreshments Provided

For more information and to RSVP visit uwf.edu/oppe or contact oppe@uwf.edu.
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